
In the three buildings of IPSIA Santarella in Bari and Bitetto, the VET days with the students and 

teachers of our school were held referring to the activities foreseen by the Erasmus + Technical 

Partnership Project towards Innovation and Cooperation for VET. 

During the meetings the students showed keen interest .in the whole project and in the following 

activities planned for the next weeks 

The project presentation was followed by a debate in which the students showed: 

- a lively awareness of the considerable potential offered by VET; 

- an increased understanding of the strategies necessary to be present in the world of work; 

- the strengthening of a European forma mentis. 

Next events of the project are the Workshops organized by our school in April and May, in which 

there will be the participation of students, teachers, parents together with Local Authorities, 

Representatives of Company Organizations, Job Centres and Temporary Employment Agencies. 

THE STUDENTS OF IPSIA SANTARELLA GREET THEIR COLLEGUES OF THE PARTNER SCHOOLS OF 

ROMANIA AND GERMANY! 


